




Board of Architects, 
City of Coral Gables, Florida 

Via: email - schin@coralgables.com 

Re:  New Residence at 728 Navarre Avenue, Coral Gables 

February 5, 2021 

Dear Members of the Board, 

  Please find attached a digitally signed set of preliminary drawings for a new 2 story residence  
The design of this house is original and customized to the program of the Client and is not a duplicate or 
based on any existing building. 

The architectural style of the proposed building is in accordance with traditional residential scale and 
elements and evocative of late 19th century small Italian lakefront and country villas with a more 
contemporary approach. Fenestration symmetry and proportions have been carefully studied as well as 
contextual consideration of the adjacent buildings scale.  

Sincerely, 

Pablo Corazzini 
AR 91716 
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